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Letter from Dr Lear 

Dear Patient
After 28 years of general practice in Wimborne I am leaving to take up a post in sports medicine in Dubai in the autumn.    This is an interest which I have always looked to specialise in and is a wonderful opportunity to work with elite athletes.
It has been a great privilege to be a doctor in Wimborne and because I will not have a chance to say goodbye to all of you I would like to convey my best wishes to you for the future and to advise that I will be leaving you in the capable hands of Dr James Wales.
For those of you in the middle of treatment I can only apologise for not being able to see you through a difficult time in your lives.  
May I take this opportunity to thank you for your courage and humour at times of adversity and I wish you well for the future.
Kind regards,

Dr Lawrence Lear

Letter from Dr Skule (new Senior Partner)
For those patients registered with Dr Lear we are aware that a GP retiring or leaving can be very unsettling, particularly if you are dealing with active health issues. 
We would like to reassure you that your care will be transferred to Dr James Wales who has worked with us before for 12 months, since then he has been a GP in Shaftesbury for several years.   
Dr Wales lives locally and we are very pleased he is joining the clinical team at the Quarter Jack Surgery.
If you have any concerns please speak to Dawn (Personal Assistant to Dr Lear and subsequently Dr Wales) who will help you.
Yours faithfully

Dr René Skule

Senior Partner
SELF CHECK-IN
2 new self check-in screens are available to cut queues at the desk – 1 in the entrance lobby and 1 in the waiting area. 
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Welcome to The Quarter Jack
Surgery.
To begin, please touch the Start

button

www.quarterjacksurgery.co.uk




FLU JABS!
Still time to book!
You may be aware that we have had problems with supply of appropriate flu vaccinations. We have managed to obtain an extra supply of Fluad for patients aged 65+ - at the time of writing appointments are available at the surgery.
For eligible patients aged 6months – 64 years, we have supplies of quadrivalent vaccine for appointments at the surgery.
If you would like to receive a flu vaccination please telephone your usual number asap to book into one of our clinics
Eligible categories include:

· Over 65

· Asthma/COPD  (+ on certain medication)

· Diabetes

· Heart disease

· Kidney disease stages 3/4/5

· Chronic Neurological disease
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Liver disease

· Weak immune system

· Learning Disability

· No spleen

· Pregnant

· Registered carer

· If advised by your GP or Consultant

 

NHS Number

You will increasingly need your NHS number to access services. To obtain your NHS number, please attend the surgery with photo ID.  NHS numbers cannot be given out over the phone or to a third party.

The Quarter Jack Surgery is no longer a formal Dispensing Practice.  We can no longer accept requests for repeat prescriptions over the telephone.

We suggest ordering via our website

www.quarterjacksurgery.co.uk
Click on Prescriptions and choose either SystmOnline (if you are registered) or Online Repeat Prescription Form.
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Ask the Practice a question





MEASLES
There has been an increase in the number of measles cases reported in the South.                             

If you suspect measles, please telephone the surgery or 111 for advice.
Parents - please ensure your child is up to date with their vaccination programme.

Patients over the age of three years and four months who do not have two recorded doses of MMR vaccine remain eligible for vaccination. There is no upper age limit to offering MMR vaccine.

SHINGLES VACCINATION
Patients are now eligible for Shingles vaccination from the day they turn 70, as long as they were born on or after 02/09/1942. 
Patients born before 02/09/1942 become eligible on their 78th birthday.

All patients are no longer eligible when they turn 80 – make sure you book your appointment before your birthday!

More information at

www.shinglesaware.co.uk
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FRIENDS OF THE SURGERY


Waitrose donation


The Friends of the Surgery group were recent recipients of a Waitrose Community Matters donation.





Thank you to everyone who put their green tokens in the surgery box.
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Pictured are members of The Friends of the Practice team receiving a cheque from Waitrose Wimborne for £436.








Christmas and New Year opening





Monday 24th December – normal opening


Tuesday 25th December – closed


Wednesday 26th December – closed


Thursday 27th December – normal opening


Friday 28th December – normal opening


Monday 31st December – normal opening


Tuesday 1st January – closed


Wednesday 2nd January – normal opening





Please request repeat medication in plenty of time to avoid the holiday period.











If you book a telcon with a doctor or nurse…..


Please make sure you are able to answer when they telephone you!


Calls from the surgery show as a ‘withheld’ or ‘private’ number.


                                                











